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30 June 2022 
 

Dear Parent/Carer  
 
SECOND HAND SCHOOL UNIFORM 
 
The cost of new school uniform is an expensive outlay for many families, and we 
are looking to offer the opportunity for families to acquire second-hand uniform 
as spares.  To that end, we are seeking donations of good-quality Heart of 
England school uniform that students have grown out of/no longer need.   
 
I will publicise the dates of our uniform sales in the autumn once arrangements 
have been finalised.  Please note, this second-hand uniform should be viewed as 
a source of spares -  families should not look to rely on our second hand sale as 
the primary source of all uniform for their child.  I understand that some families 
purchase second-hand uniform through informal local social media groups but as 
these are not managed by school nor available for everyone to access, we are 
setting up our own arrangements that will be available to all. 
 
The second-hand uniform will be sold at a nominal value, and the proceeds from 
the sale will be donated to the school’s Hardship Fund. 
 
If you are kindly able to donate any uniform, please arrange for it to be dropped 
into school Reception at any time. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Gethyn Bennett 
Vice Principal 


